
A Newsletter of 

Budget planning session comprised of all the committee chairs
School agendas for each student in grades 2 to 5
Rita's Italian ice for attendees at Carrolltowne's Open House (special thanks to Kelly
McGonigal for organizing)
Welcome Back breakfast for all staff (special thanks to Bekka Galinat and Lizz Miller)
Donation collection for fundraising (special thanks to Jess Reinartz and Vanessa Sybrandy)
Boo Hoo Social for our kindergarten parents (special thanks to Kourtney Roussey and Andrea
Michael for organizing)

After-school clubs
Birthday books
Carrolltowne Players' annual production
Fun Run
Holiday shop
Mobile aquatics lab
Multicultural fair
Outdoor movie night
Toys for Tots toy drive
Trunk-or-Treat

Dear Carrolltowne Community,

I wish to welcome you all back to this special school community. This is the first year since 2019
that we've begun with a pretty normal start to the school year, and we're getting back up to full
speed with all the things that help make Carrolltowne magical. Even before the year started, the
PTA has accomplished the following:

And here is an A-Z of just some of the events we're planning this year:

The Cardinal Communicator

September 2022 Vol.5, Issue 1                                                           carrolltownepta.com

President's Message



In addition to all this, the PTA's main focus this year will be a multipronged fundraising campaign
to build a new recess play structure. As many of you are aware, over the summer, a large portion
of the recess playground was removed for safety issues. This year, you will have ample
opportunities to support this cause, whether it's through donations, volunteering, organizing, or
any combination of these. We will all need to pull together to make our new playground a reality.

I want to thank the new executive board for their continued support and enthusiasm to make
Carrolltowne a welcoming community for all: Vice President Kelly McGonigal, Treasurer Scott
McCadden, and Secretary Bryanna Parish. 

If you plan on volunteering at Carrolltowne, you must complete the online volunteer training for
Carroll County Public Schools, available at https://www.carrollk12.org/operation/human-
resources/volunteer-program. Please note that it can take up to a week to be approved, so do it
early so you're able to volunteer all year long.

Finally, I welcome you to join the PTA (see later this newsletter) and attend our bimonthly
meetings. Our first meeting is immediately following Back-to-School Night on September 19 in the
cafeteria. All attendees (members, nonmembers, and staff) will be entered into a drawing for a
family four-pack of Hershey Park tickets! If you have any questions or concerns this year, please
reach out to me any time at president@carrolltownepta.com.

Niki Guinan
President

November 3, 7 p.m.
February 2, 7 p.m.
April 13, 7 p.m.
June 1, 7 p.m.
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Future PTA Meetings
2022-2023 PTA Executive Committee

President: Niki Guinan
president@carrolltownepta.com

Vice-President: Kelly McGonigal
vicepresident@carrolltownepta.com

Secretary: Bryanna Parish
secretary@carrolltownepta.com

Treasurer: Scott McCadden
treasurer@carrolltownepta.com

President's Message

First PTA Meeting of the Year
September 15th @ 8:15

Join us immediately following Back-to-School Night in the cafeteria.



Raffle for Hershey Park Tickets - One for Attendance, One for Joining PTA, One for Enrolling in
Givebacks via PTA Membership in MemberHub

https://www.carrollk12.org/operation/human-resources/volunteer-program


Birthday Books Program (Mindy Stiffler, chair): birthdaybooks@carrolltownepta.com
Community Service (Karena Wickersham, chair):
communityservice@carrolltownepta.com
Cultural Arts/Diversity (Omosigho Osian, chair): cultural@carrolltownepta.com
Fundraising (Jessica Reinartz, chair): fundraising@carrolltownepta.com
Fun Run (Krista Porter and Megan Sines, chairs): funrun@carrolltownepta.com
Hospitality (Bekka Galinat and Lizz Miller, chairs): hospitality@carrolltownepta.com
Literacy (Jen Parisi, chair): literacy@carrolltownepta.com
Membership (Courtney Risty and Kim Milby, chairs): membership@carrolltownepta.com
Performing Arts (Megan Daniels and Niki Guinan, chairs):
performingarts@carrolltownepta.com
School Spirit (Kelly McGonigal and Lindsay Holbig, chairs): spirit@carrolltownepta.com
STEM (Alicia Gipe, chair): stem@carrolltownepta.com
Sunshine (Karena Wickersham, chair): sunshine@carrolltownepta.com
Website (Wendy Janes, chair): webmaster@carrolltownepta.com
Yearbook (JoAnna Robbins and Kourtney Roussey, chairs):
yearbook@carrolltownepta.com
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PTA Committees

Membership
Parents/Guardians, Teachers, Staff, Administrators, Grandparents

We need YOU join our PTA. 
Together we make a difference.



 https://carrolltowneespta.memberhub.com/store

Teacher/Staff, $5 -- Indv. Membership, $9 -- Double Membership, $14

Events & Dates To Remember

September 13th - Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night
September 15th, 6pm - Back-to-School Night
September 23rd, 7pm - Outdoor Movie Night
September 26th - E.W. Becks Spirit Night
October 4th - Picture Day
October 10th - Nora's Spirit Night

mailto:birthdaybooks@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:communityservice@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:cultural@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:fundraising@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:fundraising@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:funrun@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:hospitality@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:hospitality@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:membership@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:performingarts@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:spirit@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:stem@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:sunshine@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:webmaster@carrolltownepta.com
mailto:yearbook@carrolltownepta.com


Are you ready? Our school Fun Run fundraiser is here! Our goal is to reach $100,000 for for a new
playground. Log on to MYBOOSTER.COM today to register. Each student will receive a inflatable
guitar for registering! Don’t forget to click the “share” button to send to family and friends. Every

share and donation counts! 



We appreciate your support more than you know. More details and contest to come as we get
closer! 

 
Key dates to remember:

Donating Opens on mybooster.com - 9/8
Event Day - 10/20
Rain Date - 10/24






Please register your student today at mybooster.com

Spirit Nights
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Fundraising is focusing all efforts this year on
gathering funds to replace our playground!

Your help is critical in ensuring our success.
We will be having monthly spirit night events,
an ongoing business sponsor drive, as well as

additional fundraisers throughout the year.
Please follow the PTA calendar as well as be
on the lookout for flyers and announcements
to participate in upcoming events. Thanks in
advance for all of your continued support!

Fundraising

Mark your calendars for our
September and October spirit events! 



 Tuesday, 9/13 at Chick-Fil-A
Monday, 9/26 at E.W. Beck’s

Monday, 10/10 at Nora's.

Hospitality committee put on The Welcome
Back Staff Breakfast for our wonderful staff
the first day they were back in the building

and provided a small back to school survival
kit to welcome our staff back for another

great year. Next month we will be
celebrating our awesome Custodial Staff. 



If you’d like to help with this committee

please contact Bekka Galinat
hospitality@carrolltownepta.com

Hospitality

Fun Run

http://funrun.com/
mailto:hospitality@carrolltownepta.com


Follow the yellow brick road to The Carrolltowne Players' production of 
Wizard of Oz!



Premiers March 3rd & 4th



Parent Meeting to come in October

Join us for Outdoor Movie Night!
When: Friday, September 23rd     Where: CES Parking Lot



Seating begins at 6:45pm, movie will begin at dark (around 7:15pm). Please bring a blanket or chair
to sit on. This event is free and no reservation needed. Popcorn, candy, and drinks will be for sale.

Please park in the parking lot behind Petco.



Click on the link below to vote for the movie! Voting is open until 9/19. The movie with the most
votes will be announced on Tuesday, 9/20.

https://forms.gle/A9fzkz5j1DR41wBA9





Spirit wear sale is coming soon! Look for an email and FB post for details!





Save the date for these fun October events! More details to follow!
Spirit Week 10/17-10/20

Trunk or Treat 10/28 6:30pm

Greetings from the Birthday Book committee! We are excited to be
back in classrooms distributing books again this year! As always,

during the month of their birthday, each child will have the
opportunity to choose a grade-level-appropriate book to keep,

compliments of the PTA! Happy reading!



*Those with summer birthdays will choose their books during the
spring.
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Birthday Books

Performing Arts

Spirit Committee

https://forms.gle/A9fzkz5j1DR41wBA9


Please consider donating to Carrolltowne Elementary School’s Fall Community Service Project:



My School Cares Program, Courtesy of the Greater Baltimore Area Chick-fil-A Restaurants 
Toys for Tots Toy Drive

ABOUT TOYS FOR TOTS:  The mission of the Marine Toys for Tots program is to collect new
unwrapped toys and distribute those toys to less fortunate children at Christmas.  The objectives of
the Foundation are to help less fortunate children throughout the United States experience the joy of
Christmas; to play an active role in the development of one of our nation’s most valuable resources-
our children; to unite all members of local communities in a common cause for three months each
year during the annual toy collection and distribution campaign; and to contribute to improving
communities in the future.  

LEARN MORE: www.toysfortots.org

PARTICIPATION PRIZE: Each student who donates a new toy (valued at minimum of $10.00) will
receive a coupon good for a free Chick-fil-A Kids Meal.

COLLECTION DATES: We are collecting new toys during the month of October in a collection bin
inside the front entrance of Carrolltowne Elementary School.

Thank you for your consideration!

Questions/comments?  Contact Karena Wickersham, Carrolltowne PTA Community Service
Committee, karenawickersham@yahoo.com
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Community Service

Community Sponsor FIND US ON FACEBOOK!
Search for: 

Carrolltowne Elementary
PTA Community

View Past Issues of Our Newsletter
at carrolltownepta.com/newsletters














